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Dear Parents, 

Covid 

This week has been one of our most challenging Covid weeks. Many more of the staff have succumbed to the 

virus which has put huge pressure on all staff at the school. I would like to thank the team who have continued 

to teach and support throughout. We are expecting continued high staffing absence next week and will keep 

you updated if we need to make any alternative arrangements for your child’s education. 

TSSSA Meeting- Monday 28 March 

The TSSSA had their committee meeting on Monday evening. Many thanks to the members who were there. 

I am thrilled to say that work is starting on preparing a Summer Fair. The Summer Fair is our biggest fund 

raiser and obviously has not been able to happen over the last two years. Sadly, the meeting on Monday was 

attended by only a few people, all of whom have given hugely to the school over many years. In order to 

keep going the association desperately needs more volunteers. Please do let me know, through the office, 

or in conversation if you have any ideas on involving more parents and carers. The committee would be 

interested to hear when and how meetings could be arranged to suit more people, any event ideas that 

would be of interest and any other comment. All ideas welcome! Thank you again to volunteers who have 

continued to make things happen in the most challenging circumstances. 

Up and coming TSSSA Events 

We are looking forward to the Easter Melt and Make. You will also be receiving information on the TSSSA 

Sponsored Cross Country Run. The event will be held at Stovell Field on 10 May 2022 from 9am. Parents will 

be able to attend to watch their children participate. There may even be an opportunity for some adult 

participation too! Watch out for more information soon. 

School Governors 

Thank you to our three candidates for parent governor, Nina, Katie and Emma. Please make sure you use 

your vote. Every parent has one vote. The voting closes at 3.15pm on Wednesday 06 April. The ballot box 

can be found on the outdoor stage between the Year 2 and hall door. The new parent governor will be 

announced by the end of next week. 

Year 2 Statutory Assessments 

On Tuesday Miss Pugh led a parent meeting at the end of the school day to inform parents of the testing 

which takes place in Year 2. The presentation is available on the website for any parents who were not able 

to join her. Curriculum | Trinity St Stephen Church of England (Voluntary Aided) First School (tssfirst.co.uk) 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/curriculum
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Non School Uniform in support of Unicef 

Today, in response to the School Council’s request, the children are raising money for Unicef. Their mission 

is to support and protect every child in danger. They are actively supporting children affected by war in the 

Ukraine. Our children have been passionate about wanting to help and today’s non uniform day will be sent 

to the Unicef Appeal.  So far we have raised £212.00. 

Kind regards, 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

 

05 April 2022 Year 4 Dance Festival 

07 April 2022 Easter Family Worship at 9.00am in the Church of St Stephen and St Agnes 

Please note attendees will be required to wear masks 

08 April 2022 Term Finishes 

25 April 2022 Summer Term starts  


